
Groton Trust Funds Meeting 

June 5, 2015 

 

Attendees:  Tom Hartnett, Joe Twomey, Leslie Wickfield 

Guests:    

 

Sign Bills 

 

Waters Aps – two applications for EMTs  - half  

 

Reorganization of Trust Funds – Chair – Joe Twomey, Vice Chair – Tom Hartnett – Clerk Leslie Wickfield 

 

Trust Funds evaluation – 2% COLA increase in salary and an analysis of merit increase to be determined 

later. 

 

Enter into Executive Session for Purpose of Charity application Discussion 

 

            


